
 
Permit Insurance 2024 

 
LGFA Players who are travelling to the U.S.A. or Canada for the summer MUST be registered club  
members in order to receive a Permit to allow them play on a temporary basis with clubs in these  
areas. As per Official Guide Rule 106, it is compulsory for all players to obtain appropriate insurance  
cover before a permit to the U.S.A. or Canada can be granted. Players can download a J1 or Non J1  
Permit Form on LGFA website link below:  
 
https://ladiesgaelic.ie/lgfa-hub/international/tranfers-permits/permit-forms  
 
Permits will not be granted after 1st July. 
 

• All players that will be seeking an Official LGFA Sanction to play in the USA or Canada for the 
summer are reminded that travel insurance must be arranged in Ireland before they 
commence their journeys. They must provide details of their Insurance to LGFA with their 
permit before approval can be granted.  

 

• Once purchased, the confirmation letter should be submitted along with the Official Permit 
Form to your County Secretary who will submit it to LGFA info@lgfa.ie  

 

• Permits will be approved from 1st April 2024 up to and including 1st July 2024 and once 
approved, all Permits will appear on LGFA website http://ladiesgaelic.ie  

 

• Travel insurance is not a private health insurance. It only covers players if there is a sudden 
and unexpected accident or if a player becomes ill during their trip.  

 

• It is the personal responsibility of each and every player to review the cover within their 
travel insurance policy in full and particularly with regards to what is covered \ not covered 
as regards COVID-19.  

 
More Information: If you have queries on your permit, please contact Deirdre Hiney on 
info@lgfa.ie 

https://ladiesgaelic.ie/lgfa-hub/international/tranfers-permits/permit-forms

